
Student Rep Report DEHS 10/17
Away for the day
-Teachers Talk about where to draw the line. Lunch? Lockers?
-Students report better focus and improved working environment

Homecoming
-New homecoming royals system with 3 non-gendered winners
-Very well attended game and dance

Upcoming Arts
-choir concert nov 3
-Orchestra concert nov 8th
-The Musical “Mean Girls” will be showing from the 26th to the 29th of October.
-Band concert on nov 10th
-Talent show auditions yesterday and tomorrow, and Talent show on Nov. 15th.

Student Organizations and other news
-Student government is now a class, which has allowed for more events to be planned with more
meeting time.
-Student Forum is a club where students can give their feedback to the student rep. It will begin
soon, with applications due tomorrow.
-Tomorrow, we are celebrating “East for Peace” month. We will be promoting anti-bullying by
encouraging everyone to wear a blue shirt. We also have a friendship bracelet making WIN
period where we will make bracelets and have an anti-bullying presentation.
-Last year bathrooms were a huge problem. This year, they may be getting better.
-Climate survey was sent out
-Bleacher captains are selected individuals who have the responsibility of ensuring a positive,
safe, and energetic environment at games and school events. These bleacher captains have been
doing an incredible job this year leading our student sections, and there has been a wonderful
turnout at games.
-harvest is coming up on November 4th at the DECC
-Parent teacher conferences last week
-many colleges visiting
Sports
-Soccer team seasons ended last week
-Tennis and cross country entering section play this week
-Volleyball is on the way to sections
-Football has one more game before sections


